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December 12, 2018

Club Boomerang Wichita LLC
Attn: Mr. Brad Thomison
1400 E. 1% Street N

Wichita, KS 67214

Dear Mr. Thomison and Mr. Mitchell:

On behalf of the Board of Sedgwick County Commissioners, thank you for your donation of
$155.00 to the Sedgwick County Suicide Prevention Coalition. The acknowledgement and
acceptance of this gift was announced at today’s Board of County Commission meeting,
December 12, 2018.

This memorial donation will support the ongoing efforts of the Suicide Prevention Coalition to
educate the community and raise awareness about suicide prevention. We appreciate your
donation in support of this work.

Again, thank you for this contribution.

Sincerely,

David T. Dennis, Chairman
Commission, Third District



